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Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
 
On Monday 26th September 2022, we will be going on a local area walk to continue our geography based 
topic on our local area. We will walk from school to visit Windmill Hill, the market square, the town square, 
the library and the museum.  
 
On this day we ask that everyone brings a coat and shoes that are suitable for walking in. The shoes can be 
trainers and they must have a closed top.  Flats with an open top will not be suitable. 
 
When the children go to the library they will have an opportunity to browse and learn about how the 
library works and the resources on offer. Children have received a Hertfordshire Library Membership Form 
that should be in their school bag. Hitchin Library have said that if this form is completed and handed into 
the library prior to our visit, they can organise membership cards for children, allowing them to take a book 
out on our visit to the library. If you already have a membership card, please allow your child to bring this 
with them on the day. 
 
We would also recommend making a trip to the Museum soon after the local area walk as we will not be 
able to see everything in the time that we are there. It really is an excellent place to visit on your doorstep, 
if you get the chance. 
 
There is no need to provide a packed lunch as we will be back at school by the time we have lunch and we 
expect that students wear school uniform.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come and ask. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Wells & Mr Denney 
Class Teachers 
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